
 
 

 
 
 
 
January 1, 2006 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
First, we would like to wish you a Prosperous and a Happy New year. 
 
Secondly, it is the wish of our company to bring you the best of breed in 
achieving your goals. As we promise we deliver our promises and to that 
end we would be at most glad to receive you comments via our contacts. 
 
During the year we wish to bring to your attention that in line with our 
corporate strategy we shall be focusing more on our core competencies 
of: 

 Restructuring and Process Management (using our methodology of 
::peak:: process:: performance::™) 

 Strategic and Project Management 
 Public relations 
 Financial and Risk Management 

 
Once again dear customers, I thank you for the support that you have 
provided us. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Ali Abdullahi, Ph.D, CEO 
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